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SUMMARY 
 
This report to the Health, Inclusion and Social Care Policy and Accountability 
Committee from Imperial College Healthcare NHS Trust (‘the Trust’) provides an 
update on changes to the way adult musculoskeletal physiotherapy hydrotherapy 
services are provided at Charing Cross Hospital and pilot trials undertaken to 
support a change in delivery. 
 
This change in service delivery is based on the potential solutions and pilot trials 
suggested by the London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham and has been 
developed by the Trust’s physiotherapy team. It follows a safety and effectiveness 
review prompted by the combined challenge of maintaining and running the 
hydrotherapy pool at Charing Cross Hospital which was covered in a previous report 
submitted to the Committee in April 2019. 
 
 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

1. For the Committee to note and comment on the report. 
 

 

Wards Affected: All 
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